
 
Appleton East Youth Basketball Association (AEYBA)  
 

 In keeping with the AEYBA mission statement which states:  
 

The Appleton East Youth Basketball Association (AEYBA) has been designed to 

provide opportunities, training, recreation and education for young student 

athletes to develop and enhance their overall skills while competing in a highly 

competitive environment. The AEYBA is a non-profit, volunteer organization 

dedicated to youth basketball.  
 

We would like your help. Feedback from players and parents is very important as we build this organization.  

Please take a couple of minutes to complete this form so that we may make positive improvements to our  

program.  

 
Player's gender:  _____male _____female  Parent/Guardian name ____________________  
 

Player's grade level: _____3rd  _____4th  _____5th  _____6th  _____7th  _____8th  

 
 
 
 
 
Please check the appropriate box to respond to each  Strongly  Disagree  Agree  Strongly  
statement: 

Strongly 

Disagree 
Disagree Agree Strongly 

Agree 
The program was well organized.     
My player enjoyed the AEYBA season.     
The coaches did a good job meeting the guidelines for 

my player's grade level with regards to playing time, 

practices, development & other expectations. (Based on 

guidelines on the AEYBA website: www.aeyba.com) 

    

I feel the environment was a positive one for my player's 

development & for parent interaction with the coach.  
    

There was a good team environment in games & 

practices. 
    

My player was given opportunities to be successful in 

games and practices. 
    

My child's team played in enough tournaments.     
Fundamentals were stressed enough during practices.     
The cost of the program is reasonable.     
 
 
 
 

 
 
What did your child enjoy the most about this program?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please continue with the questions on the next page  



Is your child planning on returning next season? Why or Why not?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In what areas are we doing well as an organization?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What areas would you like to see improvement in?  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have any other ideas or comments for this program?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your feedback and comments. We are committed  

to working with parents and players to make this a positive, learning opportunity!  

 
 
 
Please leave this form at the Appleton East office or send to:  
 

 
Varsity Boys Coach  Varsity Girls Coach  
John Mielke  Or  Joe LaChapell  
2121 East Emmers Dr  2121 East Emmers Dr  

Appleton WI 54915  Appleton WI 54915  


